
PUBLIC NOTICE
REBEKAH LAUREN MULLINAX has applied 
for an on and off-premises beer license for The 
Pour House Bistro located at 42 North Street in 
Crossville. The Crossville Beer Board will meet 
on Tuesday, February 11, 2020 at 5:45 p.m. at City 
Hall to consider this application. 

Valerie Hale, City Clerk
City of Crossville, Tennessee

Publication Date 1/24/20


